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Dear Parents/Carers,  

I can hardly believe we are coming to the end of the Autumn Term 2023 and what a fantastic year it has been!  

The children and staff have been so busy this term and lots of fun has been had by all. The Nativity was brilliant and all 

the children are stars, and it was lovely to have Councillor Victoria Alcock attend the performance.  

With one week left to go before Christmas we have lots to fit in next week. Father Christmas will be visiting, 

Wednesday to Friday will be Christmas dress up days, ending the week with a Christmas party!  

Next term we welcome 4 more families to Little Greg’s Pre-School and will be getting ready to make new memories 

for 2024.  

I would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and Joyful New Year! 

Kind Regards  

Sarah Wilkes  

Pre-School Manager  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Fundraising 
Thank you for supporting our Christmas fundraising this month.  

We cannot do it without your support.  

This month we have raised an amazing £575.10 

If you would like to get involved with fundraising please get in touch with Sarah.  

Any help or ideas is very grateful.  

Congratulations to all our raffle winners!  

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

End of Autumn Term  Friday 22nd December 2023  

Teacher Training Day – Closed to 

Children  

Monday 8th January 2024 

Children Return to Pre-school  Tuesday 9th January 2024  

Children Photo ‘Avon Studios’  Tuesday 23rd January 2024  

Last Day of Term  Friday 9th February 2024  

Half Term  Monday 12th – Friday 16th February 

2024  

Children Return to Pre-school  Monday 19th February 2024  

Teacher Training Day – Closed to 

Children  

Friday 22nd March 2024  

Easter Break  Monday 25th March – Friday 5th April 

2024  

Children Return to Pre-school  Monday 8th April 2024  

Bank Holiday Closed  Monday 6th May 2024  

Teacher Training Day – Closed to 

Children 

Friday 24th May 2024  

Reminders: 

-If your child is absent you must inform the pre-school by 9am. Please phone or email. This has to be done for each 

day of absence and the reason for absence. 01789 290198 / littlegregs3506@welearn365.com  

-Water bottle needed for each session. Please ensure the bottle is clearly labelled.  

-Please provide nappies if your child uses them.  

-Please label your child’s belongings.  

-No Nuts in snack boxes. 

- Please cut up grapes.  
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